Camera Club of Oak Ridge Newsletter for November 2017

Next Meeting: Tuesday, November, 2017 Roane State Community College (Oak Ridge campus), Room A-111. Come at 7:00 pm to chat, program convenes at 7:30.

Program: This month's meeting will be "Salon Revisited". Our program will focus on our biggest event of the year — the Salon! — and will provide an opportunity for photographers to revisit images and ask questions of the creators. Did you see an image



that made you wonder how it was processed? Where it was made? How the photographer did it? As you view the exhibit, make a note of these images and send your questions to salonx@oakridgecameraclub.org or just come prepared to ask about what interested you. If you participated in the Salon as a photographer, come talk about your art! We will also announce the People's Choice award this evening.

Last Meeting: Last month's meeting was the Food Photography Competition. Genna Sellers was the Judge. I am sorry that I do not have the list of winners or the photos. The light room catalog they were in was corrupted.

December Competition is Beautiful Tennessee. Images that were taken in Tennessee.

Salon News:

The reception and Gallery walk will be Friday, Nov 3rd at the New Hope Center. We are having the gallery walk catered by Birdwell Catering this year.

I have attached an invitation for the Gallery that you can send to Friends and Family or anybody you would like to have attend.

Some images from the Salon will be considered for AMSE until June 2018 and the Dogwood Arts Gallery show in January. (details to follow)

The Salon is now a part of the Oak Ridge 75th Anniversary events

Board Meeting: The next Board Meeting will be at 6pm Thursday December 7th at the Panara in Oak Ridge. Please feel free to attend and be a part of the meeting. Club Facebook page: www.facebook.com/groups/cameraclubOR/ or click on the

Facebook icon at the bottom of the home page of the CCOR

website: http://oakridgecamerablub.org

Dawn Isbell Secretary-Treasurer